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P. de Mahy reported that the Doctoral Fellows Luncheon that kicked off Graduate Student Appreciation 2 
Week was a success, noting that for many of the fellows this was the first time that they met fellow 3 
doctoral students in their program in person. He thanked the graduate faculty members who took the 4 
time to participate in the discussion and reported that the group was able to share helpful i


